
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Casey School Crossing Supervisors are 

trained to help children cross the road safely.  

 
 

❑ Use the School Crossing.  It is the safest place for children and adults to cross 

the road. Be a role model to your children – use the school crossing and your 

children will copy you. 

❑ Stand behind the yellow line while waiting to cross – no need to crowd, there will 
be plenty of time for everyone to cross. 

❑ Walk between the lines as you cross, to keep a safe distance between you and 
cars. 

❑ Walk your bike or scooter across the crossing.  Do not ride. 
❑ Keep the School Crossing clear.  Do not stop your car on the crossing.  Blocking 

the crossing is not only against the law, but also dangerous for everyone. 

❑ Be respectful to the School Crossing Supervisor, they are there for you. 

 

Taking a couple of minutes to watch our new Road Safety Education 
Animation - School Crossing Animation and listen to this important 
information will make a big difference to the safety around your school. 
 

Getting children to school safely is everyone’s job! 

https://cityofcasey.sharepoint.com/sites/CrimePrevention/Team%20Documents/Safe%20Around%20Schools/Resources%20for%20Schools/SAS%20NEWSLETTER%20POSTS%20MASTER/2022%20REFRESHED%20NEWSLETTER%20COMMS/School%20Crossing%20Animation

